University Place Orthopaedics, LLP

Dear Patient:

We welcome you to our practice and look forward to the opportunity of being a
part of your medical care.

It has been determined that you have a close fracture which requires treatment.

Bone healing is a process which will most often occur naturally; however, fracture
treatment ensures the best possible function of the injured part after healing.
Dr.Gupta will be restoring the fractured pieces of bone to their natural position (if
Necessary), and further treat you to ensure that the bone maintains those
positions while it heals. This process will most likely require X-rays, immobilization
with cast or splints, and or braces.

For your billing information, this fracture treatment will be submitted to your
insurance company as what is called a “Close treatment of fracture”. This coding
is classified, by most insurers, as a surgical procedure. Please do not be alarmed if
you notice this label on your insurance explanations.

If you have additional questions regarding your treatment plan, please feel free to
ask the office manager.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
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